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IGC Video on Health Workers in Zambia

London School of Economics' International Growth Centre recently produced a short film
featuring our researchers Nava Ashraf and Oriana Bandiera discussing IPA's study on
recruiting and motivating health workers in Zambia. Read more about the film at
LSE's website, and find more details on the study here.  
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